
 
 

December 9, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The La Vega ISD wants to create the best learning environment possible for all 

children.  Therefore, we want you to participate in a district-wide survey and share your 

ideas about how you think we are doing and how we can improve.  

In order for us to include your input, you must complete the survey between 

Monday, December 12th and Friday, January 28th.  If you have children at multiple 

campuses, please complete a survey for each child.  We understand that your time is 

valuable. The surveys are on our website for your convenience. Please follow these steps: 

1. Go to the La Vega website.  https://www.lavegaisd.org/  

2. Click on the Students & Parents Tab 

3. Click on the Parent Survey.   

If you have children at multiple campuses, please complete a survey for each campus 

your child attends. If you do not have computer access at home and wish to complete the 

survey electronically, please contact your child’s school. You may also complete a survey 

at our Parent University on January 26th, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Bellmead Civic 

Center. 

La Vega Primary – 254-799-6229 

La Vega Elementary – 254-799-1727 

La Vega Intermediate- H.P. Miles – 254-799-5553 

La Vega Junior High-George Dixon – 254-799-2428 

La Vega High – 254-799-4951 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Peggy Johnson, 

Executive Director of Bilingual Education and Special Programs 

https://www.lavegaisd.org/

